SANDY CITY PUBLIC WORKS



MICHAEL GLADBACH PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

> KURT BRADBURN MAYOR

MATTHEW HUISH
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER

April 30, 2019

Blake Leonelli Waste Management of Utah 8652 South 4000 West West Jordan, UT 84088

RE: Waste Collection Contract Renewal

Dear Blake,

As required by the Residential Solid Waste Collection Service Agreement between Waste Management of Utah, Inc. and Sandy City effective November 30, 2015, Sandy City was notified during the month of March 2019 of the contract termination date and Waste Management, Inc. desire to exercise the first of two options to extend the agreement for two years.

Sandy City has reviewed the Contractor's service, costs, proposed pricing, and other indicators of the Contractor's ability to perform. We have determined, based on that review, to renew the agreement for an additional two years as requested. The two (2) year term will end November 30, 2021.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further I can be reached at 801-568-2968 or by email at mgladbach@sandy.utah.gov.

Thanks.

Mathew Huish

Chief Administrative Officer

Michael Modhael

Michael C. Gladbach, P.E. Public Works Director